
Christmas Sign and Sing 
Derby Theatre                         04/12/24 

 

On Wednesday 4th December 2024, 13 deaf and hearing pupils performed in 
front of an audience of over 400 people at Derby Theatre. They performed 
two songs- ‘Underneath the Tree’ and ‘Last Christmas’ as part of the annual 
Sign and Sing Performance.  

The students had been working hard and practising for weeks. Their              
performance was incredible and they did the school proud! 

 
We also watched other 
schools perform, as well 
as local deaf performers 
and even an ex-pupil! It 
was a lovely night         
celebrating sign language 
in order to raise money 
for charity. Well done to 
all involved.  


